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“Unfortunately, but not surprising, due to rising prices, 

our trash contract has risen too.  Council has done their 

due diligence.  We put together a trash committee to  

research our options.  We bid & rebid the contract  

several times, in several different ways, in an effort to get 

the best possible rates.  The new trash fee will be $235.00 

per household, per year.  Delaware County has also 

raised the tonnage rate at the incinerator which will be 

absorbed by the budget.  Please note the new ordinance 

which will outline the rules governing trash.”  
 
Weekly trash removal has also changed.  

Regular trash will be picked up (unless 

otherwise indicated due to a  

holiday) on Tuesday (one time per 

week) from October 1st through 

April 30th and picked up on Monday 

and Thursday (two times per week) 

from May 1st through September 

30th.   
 
Recycling will be the 1st & 3rd 

Friday of each month and 

Heavy Trash will now be 

picked up with the regular 

trash -  one item limit per 

household, per weekly pick 

up (Tuesday or Thursday) 

and must pre-register by  

contacting the Borough  

Office at (610) 874-7317. 

“On behalf of Upland Borough 

Council and employees we 

would like to wish everyone a 

safe and happy holiday season 

and a prosperous New Year!  
 
This year we have worked on 

preparing several  

projects, unfortunately; Covid 

has slowed us all down. We 

hope for some new and excit-

ing things to happen to our 

Borough in the coming year”. 

Trash Removal Hike 

Message from President Peterson 

 

 
 

Holiday Decorating Contest!   

Judging December 6th - 14th 
 

Winners announced at the  

Jan. 11th Council Meeting!  

Prizes: 1st $100, 2nd  $50 & 3rd $25 

Reminder to Residents 
 

Please call the Borough Office at  

(610) 874-7317 providing a  

telephone number and  

address for the call list. 
 

These calls include emergencies, events,  

weather information or other pertinent  

updates that the public should be advised. 

Council President 

Christine Peterson 

 

“May the road rise up to meet you and 

the wind be at your back”… 

from the desk of the  

editor and photographers of  

The Uplander; we wish you all  

continued success and  

all things good. 
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FOCUS ON UPLAND’S  FIRST RESPONDERS 
 
Officer Ryan Canzanese, a lifelong Delaware County  

resident attended Garnet Valley H.S. prior to attending & 

graduating from Delaware County Police Academy.   

Before joining the UPD in February 2020, Ryan served 

the East Brandywine PD, Folcroft Borough PD, and Darby 

Township PD. 

 

Officer Canzanese has been 

very visible within the  

community and our agency.  

 

During Ryan’s downtime, 

you can find him training his 

Belgian Malinois.  He is a huge  

animal lover and avid gamer with 

Call to Duty being his favorite 

game. 

 
Upland Police Dept. 

Officer Ryan Canzanese 

Todd Chalfant has been a volunteer firefighter for the past 

18 years, the last 2 as a member of the UFC. 

 

He grew up in Upland and currently resides in neighboring 

Brookhaven Borough. 

 

Todd is in the Medical Device  

Manufacturing profession.  In his 

spare time, Todd enjoys  

traveling, fishing, camping, 

drag racing, modifying diesel 

trucks, and truck shows and          

 rodeo. 

 

Upland Fire Co. #1 
Todd Chalfant 

           Chief Irey presented the following UPD  

           Awards at the Council meeting held on 

October 12th. 

Community Member of the 

Year/2021 Citizen of the Year Award 

- Donald Kirby. 

 

 

2021 Officer of 

the Year/

Captain Robert 

Love Award -   

Officer  

Lawrence  

Porter. 

 

 

 

2021 Supervisor of the Year/Chief 

John Easton Award - Corporal Carl 

White. 

 

Those awarded heartily thanked the 

UPD/UFC/MCL/Borough Council/

Chief Irey for their leadership,  

cooperation, and support. 

             Annual UPD Awards         

Part-time Officer Jonathan 

T. Keeney was promoted 

to full-time at the council 

meeting held on October 

12th. 
 
Full-time Officer Joshua D. 

VanHorn was promoted to 

Corporal. 
 
Two part-time officers, 

Erik Schwab & Kyle Paup, 

were added to the  

department. 

UPD Promotions 

Donald Kirby 

Officer Lawrence  
Porter 

Chief Irey with 
Corp. White’s 

Award 
Corp. VanHorn taking 

oath & family 

Officer Keeney being 
sworn in as                    

full time officer 

Corp. VanHorn with 
Chief Irey 
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UPCOMING BOROUGH  

2022 SPONSORED EVENTS 
 

Events may be revised, canceled and/or adjusted  
 

Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. -  Day of Service 
January 17, 2022 @ 10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

Meet at MacQueen Hall  

Email mcrawford@uplandboro.org or contact the 

borough office at (610) 874-7317 to sign up.  

All children must be accompanied by an adult. 
****** 

 
Soup & Salad Fundraiser 

February 5, 2022 @ 4:00p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 

Held in MacQueen Hall 

Tickets go on sale in January 2022 &  

will be available at the Borough Office! 
Take-out available! 

****** 

Designer Bag Bingo Fundraiser 

February 19, 2022 @ 6:00 p.m. - 11:00 p.m. 

Held in MacQueen Hall 

Tickets go on sale in January 2022 & 

will be available at the Borough Office! 

****** 

FREE Upland Borough Senior Citizen  

St. Patty’s Day Luncheon 

March 14, 2022 @ noon - 1:00 p.m. 

Held in MacQueen Hall 

Sign-up will be available in February 2022 at the 

Borough Office! 

****** 

Easter Egg Hunt 

April 16, 2022 @ 9:00 a.m. 

Bristol Lord Field 

****** 

Breakfast with the Easter Bunny 

April 16, 2022 @ 9:30 a.m. 

Held in MacQueen Hall 

****** 

 

PLEASE VISIT THE  

BOROUGH WEBSITE  

@ UPLANDBORO.ORG  

FOR UP TO DATE INFORMATION! 

Upland Baptist Church 

The Upland Baptist 

Church has resumed in 

church worship on  

Sunday mornings at  

10 a.m. and is still being  

live streamed on               

uplandbaptistchurch.com 

AROUND THE  

BOROUGH 

Food Bank 
At this trying time and the spirit of neighbor helping neigh-

bor, the Food Bank is in operation at the Upland Baptist 

Church every Wednesday, 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. 

Upland Fire Company 

 

UFC 

Christmas 

Tree Sale   

 

Monday—Friday  

5 p.m. - 9 p.m. 

Saturday &  Sunday  

9 a.m. - 9 p.m. 

 
Trees start at $30 

Wreaths/Blankets - $10 



 

BOROUGH OFFICE 

Address: 

224 Castle Avenue 

Upland, PA  19015 

Hours of Operation: 

Monday through Friday 

8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 

Telephone: (610) 874-7317 

Fax:  (610) 874-7045 

 

 

Website: uplandboro.org 

Facebook: Upland Borough DELCO PA 

Twitter: @Upland PA 

Instagram: uplandborough 

IN THE SPOTLIGHT….. 
Jackie Nagy was born in 
Upland and lived there 
until the sixth grade.  At 
age 27, Jackie returned to 
Upland to raiser her 5 
children along with her 
late husband, Kenneth. 
 
Jackie was employed by 
Oakcrest Nursing Home 
and retired from CCMC 
after fifteen years of  
service. 
 
Along with her 5  
children, she has 9  
grandchildren & 6  
great-grandchildren.  
 
Jackie holds the office of 
majority leader and has 

worked elections for the 
past 10 years in the 1st 
precinct. 
 
Jackie enjoys family time, 
puzzle books, books and 
spending her summers at 
her vacation retreat. 

Jacqueline Nagy 

Community Affairs Events 

Annual Tree Lighting & Santa Visit - November 26, 2021 

This annual event was 

held on 11/26/21  

complete with Santa. Post 

tree lighting festivities 

were held in Bristol Lord 

Field at the  Pavilion.  
 
Pre-registered borough 

children 13 & under were 

given a gift. Refreshments 

were distributed by CAC to residents in attendance. 

 

Fall Festival - October 16, 2021 

 
The CAC held a Fall  
Festival with pumpkin 
painting, tables for  
vendors and  
refreshments sold in 
the pavilion.   
 

This all day affair was 
to be ended with a 
free movie in the 
park, however; 
weather did not  
cooperate. 
 

 

 

Halloween Parade 

- October 23, 2021 
Once again the CAC 
with assistance from 
the UPD & UFC, 
toured the entire 
borough handing out 
“goody bags” to 
children along the 
way. 
 

Senior Citizen Thanksgiving Dinner - November 6, 2021 
The Thanksgiving Dinner for Upland’s Seniors, was once 
again a take out affair.  Turkey with all the fixing’s as well as 
drink & dessert was prepared for all those eligible & who 
pre-registered.  CAC is counting on a sit down dinner as 
pre-covid for next year. 


